
From: Carl Pilcher
To: City Council
Subject: Future of Sebastopol Fire Department
Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 3:25:19 PM

I agree with the public comments from the volunteer firefighters regarding the future of the
Sebastopol Fire Department and request that you adopt their recommendations for inclusion in the
directions to the ad hoc committee.
 
Sincerely,
Carl Pilcher

Sebastopol
 




